
 

 

 

 

 

  TCS/GEN/040/205-26 Date: 27 -09 -2025 

 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY المسئولية 

SUBJECT - Winter Holidays 2025 – KG to 8 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

We wish to inform you that the school will remain closed for the winter break for students from KG to grade 8 

from Monday, 15th December 2025 to 4th January 2026. Last working day will be Friday, 12th December 

2025, and regular classes will resume on Monday, 5th January 2026 after the holidays 

Kindly note that the school office will function on Monday to Friday from 9:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. and Saturday 

8:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. respectively during winter holidays. 

Wishing you all a very happy winter holidays and a prosperous New Year 2026. 

 

 

    Regards, 

 

 
 

 

     PRINCIPAL 
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